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Agency Memorandum of Response 

 

 

To:  Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy 

Lieutenant Governor Mary Taylor’s Office 

 

Whitney Sullinger, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Lieutenant Governor Mary Taylor’s Office 

    

From: Janel M. Pequignot, Chief, Standards Development & Administrative Rules 

    

Date:  15 August 2012 

 

Subject: CSI Review ODMH Health Home Service 

   OAC 5122-25-03, 5122-25-04 and 5122-29-33 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for reviewing the above referenced proposed amended/new rules.  The Ohio 

Department of Mental (ODMH) has reviewed the Common Sense Initiative review in which 

your staff recommended no changes, but noted a potential inaccuracy with the Business Impact 

Analysis (BIA).  ODMH has revised BIA Question # 3 in order to remove any potential 

inaccuracy and clarify the role of the Centers of Medicare and Medicaid Services as it relates to 

the proposed new service.  ODMH will revise file the rule with this change as well as other 

revisions previously reviewed by your office. 
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